
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Weekly Update for Class 4 
 

 

Week beginning 12 May 2025 
 
 

 

Big congratulations to the Year 6 students on completing their SATs! They have been a fantastic group to teach 
throughout the year. They have grown in confidence, self-esteem, and resilience, showing focus and determination 
during revision and throughout the SATs week. Their maturity, calmness, and positivity during the daily tests are 
commendable, and we are all very proud of them. 
 
A heartfelt thank you goes to the Year 5 students for being excellent team players. During the past few weeks, they 
worked diligently with Mrs. Reynolds and Bella while I was with the Year 6 students. They provided support to Year 
6 through kind words and thoughtful gestures during the SATs. 
 
Today's performance by the M&M theatre production, along with their workshop, was a well-deserved treat to 
celebrate friendship, hard work, and the end of the SATs! 
 
In the classroom, while Year 6 was busy completing their daily SATs challenges, Year 5 worked hard in English and 
Maths. They had the opportunity to review and consolidate important math skills they've learned so far, such as 
fractions, decimals, percentages, and Roman numerals. They also engaged in writing stories that incorporated the 
passive voice, expanded noun phrases, and punctuation concepts covered this year. 
 
In the afternoons, the Class 4 children have been researching, designing, and creating moving toys. They learned 
about cams and explored how to create mechanisms that allow for both linear and rotary movements. They are 
currently in the process of completing their projects. 
 

Celebration Assembly 
Congratulations to all the Year 6 for their Wonderful Work during the week; to all the Year 5 children for their 
Brilliant Behaviour supporting their peers and working very hard in class. 
 

Homework 
The weekly homework is the following: 

- New weekly and termly spellings for Y5 and Y6. 
- Reading text for Y5 children only. 

 

 

Date  Event 

Friday 23rd May Final day of school for the half term. 

Monday 2nd June Training Day 

Tuesday 3rd June Class 4 Fire Safety Talk 

Tuesday 10th June Sports Day 1.15pm start 

Friday 13th June PTA Father’s Day Event 

16th and 17th June Year 6 Bikeability Training 

Friday 27th June PTA Summer Fair 

Wednesday 2nd July Class 4 Italian Day 

Monday 7th July Class 4 Harewood Trip 

Friday 18th July Year 6 Leavers Assembly (Time TBC) 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Wright 


